

Dear Division of Air Quality and Air Quality Board Members,

For more than seven years, much of the Wasatch Front has failed to meet federal air quality standards. This chronic problem harms the health of our families and limits our potential for economic growth.

The Serious PM2.5 State Implementation Planning process, which culminates in late 2017, offers a critical opportunity to propose bold air quality policies. I urge you to consider measures like limiting wood smoke, reducing pollution from heavy duty and non-road vehicles, and expanding emissions testing.

Please support making this plan as robust as possible to clean up our dirty air.

Place Stamp Here

Utah Division of Air Quality & Air Quality Board 195 North 1950 West Salt Lake City, UT 84116